
Botswana Savings Bank wishes to inform the public and its valued clients 
that it is aware of a Facebook Post in The Ghetto-Metro- Online titled, 
“Citizens Cash Strapped as BOB Is Reportedly Sabotaging BSB”. 

Botswana Savings Bank would like to distance itself from this social media 
post by The Ghetto-Metro- Online. The bank has never engaged with a 
journalist from the said social media page nor divulged such information 
about the regulator, Bank of Botswana. 

The bank wishes to point out that the claims published in this Facebook The bank wishes to point out that the claims published in this Facebook 
page are not accurate. It is worth noting that Bank of Botswana is not 
involved in any of the BSB loan process as the Facebook page claims.

Botswana Savings Bank has no reason to suspect or believe that Bank of 
Botswana could sabotage its operations in any way nor could the bank 
intentionally place its customers in compromising situations as the 
Facebook page claims.  

 We continue to closely engage with our clients regarding disbursement of  We continue to closely engage with our clients regarding disbursement of 
their loans as this is a confidential matter between the bank and its clients.  

Botswana Savings Bank hereby wishes to encourage its clients to engage 
their sales representative to enquire about any of its products throughout 
its 11 branches across the country. 

For more information regarding Botswana Savings Bank products call 
3670100.

For more info:
Contact: 367 0100 or visit your nearest BSB branch
www.bsb.bw


